
July Prayer Letter                                             July 1, 2023

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

Last month seemed to fly just fly by! God blessed and we had several people 
stop by the church during the past month or reach out to us through Instagram. 
We were able to host a Christian film night and had several visitors come 
out to it. One family that came seems really interested in coming back 
and also starting Bible studies to learn more about the Bible. That same 
night we had a young couple stop by the church. They were curious about 
what a church is and how someone can be a Christian. They said they hope to 
come back or meet up for a Bible study in the near future. Pray that God will 
continue to send us new visitors and that the ones who are showing curiosity, 
we can meet up and share the Gospel with them.    

 Please be praying with us about our visas. Unfortunately, the easy way 
we thought we had found did not work out. We are currently working on 
another way. Pray the process will be quick and easy and there will be no 
problems and we will be able to get our visas by the end of August. 

 This month we are looking at ways to get more people to come by the 
church. We are planning to host an English weekend where we will do an 
English club 3 different days and we are also planning to do a family weekend 
with a movie night and other activities for families. Pray God will use this and 
we will see many new faces and people with whom we can followup and start 
to see more people come to church.   
 
Would you like to walk where Paul once walked and see where the 7 
Churches of Revelation once were? We would love to host you on a 
missions trip to Turkey! Each summer we have a planned trip, but we would 
love to have other trips lined up. It is a great trip for churches and youth groups 
to ignite your passion to share the gospel and see the need in an open Muslim 
country. If you would like to plan a trip to Turkey feel free to reach out to us at 
brady@truthtoturkey.com.  

Yours to Turkey,

Brady and Sarah Van Winkle
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